



Dear Parents, carers and children of St James primary school.

I hope you are all well and we are extremely excited to welcome you back to FISH club.

YOUR FISH TEAM

Sadly, we had to say farewell to Karen at the end of last term, but we are looking forward to you all meeting our new playworker Briony. Some of you have already met Briony last term but we are so happy to have her as a full-time member of the team.

HOURS

Our breakfast club runs from 07:30-09:00 and our afterschool club is from 15:20-18:00. We appreciate that there may be times your child may not be able to attend their session at FISH. Please contact us at the earliest opportunity if you know. You can contact the office on 01392 866450 or a message can be left on the Okehampton FISH mobile 07592 917156. Please note the mobile is only active during session times.

NEW STARTERS

Due to the current situation parents and children have not had an opportunity to look around our site and see what FISH has to offer, if you would like a tour we are more than happy to show you around, all we ask Is you make an appointment for the end of the session when our numbers are lower and we can give you our undivided attention.

(010) 19

I think we are all very aware of the changing environment and we want to assure you FISH are doing everything we can to keep everyone safe and well. Children will be kept in their bubbles for the duration they are in FISH club, because of the low numbers at St James we will only have 1 bubble, once the number increase to over 15 we will look to introduce a second bubble.

When dropping and collecting children for club there will be instructions and signage about where to go, you will drop and collect your child from the door previously used but we ask only one parent at a time in the first gated area. No parent or carer is allowed into the building however a member of the team will be at the door to answer any questions and welcome your child into FISH.

Children will be asked to wash their hands on arrival and frequently through the session. Additional cleaning will take place throughout the day and equipment will stay with the children per bubble to avoid cross contamination.

FISH KIDS LIMITED

Apple Blossom House, Cherition Fitzpaine, EX17 4JN 08445 618847 | 01363 866450 | info@fishkids.co.uk | www.fishkids.co.uk





We ask that any child who is poorly or has symptoms of coronavirus such as a continuous cough and/or temperature above 37.8 remain at home and isolate for 14 days or until a negative covid test has been obtained. If your child becomes unwell during a session they will be immediately quarantined, and parents contacted.

OCTOBER HAIF TERM

Fish are super excited for our first holiday club in October half term (26th October- 30th October), this is where we have fun,fun,fun! We offer craft, baking, creative activities, games, outdoor fun and overall jam packed sessions. Booking forms will go live soon on www.fishkids.co.uk so get booking to avoid disappointment.

REGISTRATION FORMS

Please can you ensure you have filled out a registration form online and handed us a hard copy, this is especially vital now so we can access this when necessary. If we already have a form can you ensure the details are up to date with emergency contact details and authorised collectors. Lastly can we ask that children do not bring in toys from home, purely what they need for the school day.

WE WELCOME ALL FEEDBACK AT FISH, FEEL FREE TO EMAIL ANY CONCERNS OR QUESTIONS TO ABBY@FISHKIDS.CO.UK AND WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU ALL AT FISH SOON!

LOVE ABBY, BRIONY AND ALL AT FISH





FISH KIDS LIMITED

Apple Blossom House, Cherition Fitzpaine, EX17 4JN 08445 618847 | 01363 866450 | info@fishkids.co.uk | www.fishkids.co.uk

